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AAMA honors Wausau’s Doug Holmberg 
with Distinguished Service Award 
 
Wausau, Wisconsin (Feb. 2015) – Wausau Window and Wall Systems’ 
quality manager, Doug Holmberg, was honored with the Distinguished 
Service Award by the American Architectural Manufacturers Association 
(AAMA) Architectural Products Group. 
 
The award recognizes his formative work on behalf of the association. 
Holmberg currently contributes to 37 AAMA committees and task groups 
spanning subject matter from security hazard mitigation to technical matters. 
 
Holmberg accepted the award at the AAMA 78th Annual Conference 
Awards Banquet held Feb.15-18 in Ft. Lauderdale, Florida. The previous 

recipient, Mark Silverberg, president of Technoform North America, presented the award and noted 
the importance of Holmberg’s contributions to further the industry as a whole. 
 
 
Nationally recognized for its innovative expertise, Wausau Window and Wall Systems is an industry leader in 
engineering window and curtainwall systems for commercial and institutional construction applications. For 
more than 55 years, Wausau has worked closely with architects, building owners and contractors to realize their 
vision for aesthetic beauty, sustainability and lasting value, while striving to maintain the highest level of 
customer service, communication and overall satisfaction. Wausau is a part of Apogee Enterprises, Inc., a 
publicly held, U.S. corporation. 
 
Wausau and its staff are members of the American Architectural Manufacturers Association (AAMA), the 
American Institute of Architects (AIA), the APPA – Leadership in Educational Facilities, the Construction 
Specifications Institute (CSI), Design-Build Institute of America (DBIA), Glass Association of North America 
(GANA), the National Fenestration Ratings Council (NFRC) and the U.S. Green Building Council (USGBC). 
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